
WTPR BASKETBALL ADVISORY BOARD 

 2/24/2016 7:30 PM |Senior Center 

In Attendance 

Stephanie Chambers, Mike Rossi, Maria Giangiulio, Steven Clark, Marc Rossi, Mike McCoy, Frank Gerace 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes were made available to the attendees through email and paper copies at meeting. Marc Rossi made 

motion to accept the minutes and Maria Giangiulio seconded the motion. 

Intramural League Update 

Boys – Frank Gerace: Frank will attend the 16-18 year old playoff games.  He is asking for 3 refs for the 16-18y/o 

games. Noted was that there were “overwhelming” technical fouls this year. 

Girls – Marc Rossi read a written response from Steve Nicolella:  Playoffs are set. Steve sent out playing time rules 

and has received timely reports. 

For both leagues playoffs are set.  Steve Clark has all schedules and will schedule the refs.  

Trophies and Shirts will be ready at the latest on Friday February 26th  for shirts and Monday the 29th for Trophies 

Ratings – Frank and Steve sent them out and LC’s are working on them 

Off Season 

A workout schedule for unrated players needs to be developed so they can be properly placed. Should be done 

before drafts in the beginning of November, one Saturday should be sufficient 

A Chain of Command when there are issues at the gym 

Review of Bylaw: F word vs vulgar language 

Review of Bylaw: Suspension of player who is playing in multiple leagues (Travel) 

School/Lockers 

Discussed the issue with the Wedgewood school basket being stuck 

Bells School needs a padlock 

Work Request put in for Scoreboards 

Wedgewood and Whitman need wands 

Ask Parks and Rec to purchase rugs coming into the gyms 
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Referee Update 

Steve discussed individuals who had multiple technical fouls (Irwin – 4 game suspension, Puglia- suspended for 1 

game, Canning – 7 game suspension) 

Discussion over kids who are hanging in the gym. Destroying property, littering and bantering with players on the 

court. 

Finances 

Greg Fath sent his report that the WT Basketball Board gave a $100 donation to the March Madness at Chestnut 

Ridge 

Picture Weekend 

Maria reported that the Picture Weekend was a great success!  We had 72 more players register from last year for a 

total of 599 packages and a total of $2995 earned. 

Next year we are looking to have Picture Weekend on January 28th and 29th. 

Travel Boys and Girls 

It was noted that all travel coaches must report all their technical fouls to the League Director.  

Everyone has paid. 

It was discussed that tryouts be earlier for Travel (September). Which would give the teams for time for practicing. 

 

Next Meeting  

3/30/2016 7:30 PM, Senior Center 

 


